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Dear Shoreline City Council,

I am a resident of Shoreline and I want clean water. That is why I support making low-impact
 development principles and practices the preferred and commonly used approach to
 development in Shoreline. 

Polluted stormwater runoff is the biggest source of toxic pollutants in Puget Sound and study
 after study has shown that low-impact development approaches and green infrastructure are
 far better than traditional approaches to stormwater management for protecting water quality. 

I urge this City Council to do more to protect water quality. I support broad-sweeping code
 changes that promote low-impact development and improve protection for water quality in
 Shoreline and in Puget Sound. 

Regards, 
Myrna Lipman 
748 N 161st Pl
Seattle, WA 98133 
myrnalipman@comcast.net 
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